
Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to: Jayce(1), Milo(2), Saylor(2), Tyler(2), Landon(3), Hudson(3), Elianah(3), Elowen(4), 
Mackenzie M.(4), Callaway(5), Tierra(5), Nora Hi.(5), Leighton(5), Piper(5), Alex R(7), Declan(7), Miss 
Sybil, Miss Renee, and Mr. Chris. If you want to bring in a birthday treat, please make sure it is store-
purchased, nut free, and free of any nut warning. Some safe suggestions for birthday treats include fruit 
snacks, popsicles, ice cream sandwiches, Oreos, Teddy Grahams, fruit, meat, cheese, and crackers. 
 

Teacher Appreciation Week 

We are excited to celebrate Teacher Appreciation Week May 3rd – 7th. We will have fun cut-outs at the 
Front Desk for you or your child to leave a special note of appreciation to the teachers.  
 

Muffins for Mom 
Monday, May 10th we celebrate all moms with some yummy muffins. Please stop by the kitchen and pick 
up one on your way out 
 

Center Closed 
Apple Tree will be closed on Monday, May 31st for Memorial Day. We will also be closed Monday, July 5th 
in observation of the Fourth of July holiday.  
 

Parent Board 

We are always accepting parent board members. Check out the website for more information.  
 

Donations 
Thank you to the following families for their recent donations: Guajardo – craft supplies, swim diapers & 
boogie wipes;  
 

Scholastic Book Orders 
Book orders are due by May 10th. Our class activation code is P6299. This is the last opportunity to order 
books before summer break. We will resume book orders in the fall.  
 

Dress Up Days 

• 3: Disney Day – wear your Disney gear  

• 4: Tie-Dye Tuesday- wear your tie-dye shirts 

• 5: Workout Wednesday – wear athletic gear 

• 6: Team Sport Thursday – wear any team colors 

• 7: Spirit Day Friday – wear Apple Tree Colors (red, green, yellow, and/or blue) 

• 19: Baseball Day – wear your Brewer or baseball gear 

• 28: Memorial Day - wear red, white, and/or blue 
 

Summer Reminders 

• Outdoor water play will begin the week of June 7th (weather permitting). Each classroom is assigned a 
day to have sprinkler fun each week. Please remember that each child will need a swimsuit (or extra 
set of clothes), towel, and shoes that can get wet to be able to participate in sprinkler days. 

• When purchasing summer shoes, please remember that all shoes must have backs on them. For 
outside play, they also need to have a closed toe.  

• Sunscreen application starts on May 3rd. Please remember that ATC teachers will apply sunscreen in 
the afternoon only. If your child does not have a signed slip for either our sunscreen or one that you 
provide, they will be given a long sleeve shirt to wear and a hat in order to still be outside.  

 

Pyramid Model  
Play “mystery sound.” Select household items that make distinct sounds suck as a clock, cereal box, 
metal lid (placed on a pan), and potato chip bag. Put a blindfold on your child and have them try to guess 
which object made the sound. Take turns with your child.  
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